
 

June, 2025 

The following events were sent to us after the June newsletter 
went out, so we’re sending this “addendum” to the newsletter. 

LOTS OF EVENTS COMING UP! 

Please help "Impact Camas-Washougal" at their annual community event to help pack food 
boxes.  The event will be held at the Parker's Landing Historical Park at the Camas-Washougal 
Port starting at Noon with a ribbon cutting.  Be sure to enjoy the Camas-Washougal Community 
Orchestra while you dine at the Free Community BBQ, too, at the event! Sunday, June 8, starting 
at Noon. 

Please join other followers of Jesus on Saturday June 14 in Esther 
Short Park in Vancouver from 10am to 3pm as we celebrate the 
liberation of the last African American slaves in 1865. Honor the 
memory of our siblings who were enslaved in our country and their 
descendants.  

 

 



 

 

CAMAS PRIDE BLOCK PARTY 

• Date:  June 22, 2025 
• Location:  Downtown Camas 
• Address: Downtown Camas on 4th Between Adams and Birch and Birch between 4th and 

5th 
• Time:  11:00 AM to 4:00 PM 
• Price:  Free 

 

CELEBRATING PRIDE 
All four Episcopal Churches in Clark County are going to be at Vancouver's 
"Pride in the Park" on Saturday July 12 in Esther Short Park. This is a fun 
event and you are invited to support our LGBTQA siblings.   We will have 
things to give away, games to play, photo opportunities and clergy to pray 
with people. Please sign-up to be in the Episcopal Booth for an hour by 
following this link: 
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0F45ABAD2CA6F5C52-57147548-

pride  
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Oregon and SW Washington Episcopal Cursillo will offer a monthly Zoom Ultreya online the 
first Wednesday of each month, beginning June 4, at 7pm. For details, including the Zoom link, 
visit  https://tinyurl.com/OregonZoomUltreya ; a link can also be found at the main Oregon and 
SW Washington Cursillo website: https://www.oregon-cursillo.org/. Please contact Kevin Mallon 
at k.mallon@frontier.com or 503-863-1973 for more information and how you can help. Visit our 
Facebook group: https://facebook.com/groups/94289009763. Share the love and show your 
support. 

 

Forward Journey - If You Need a Companion on Your Journey - 
Please Join Us  
Forward Journey is the bereavement support program here at St. Luke’s ~ San Lucas Episcopal 
Church. It is sponsored by our Pastoral Care Committee and guided by Judy Morrison and Greg 
Sabin. As part of our planning to expand this ministry to include the other episcopal churches in 
Clark County, we have added Lynette Poulton Kamakura and Rebecca Friedenberg to the 
leadership team. 

Forward Journey provides a safe place for spiritual healing and community support regarding grief 
and loss, isolation and loneliness. We assist with helping participants find a path for moving 
forward. Our intent is to meet members at their personal stages of loss and to reach out to those in 
need.  

Our doors and our hearts are open to welcome in anyone experiencing grief and loss. We provide 
a supportive, caring community of people who will walk alongside you as you journey through the 
land of grief and loss. 

Forward Journey Meets on the fourth Thursday of every month from Noon to 2 PM in the St. 
Luke’s ~ San Lucas church library. We begin our time together with prayer,  we each bring a 
lunch and share conversation  and camaraderie before we move into the planned program for the 
day. If you would like to talk to a member from Forward Journey, please contact: our Parish 
Administrator, Kris Vanberg, at 360-696-0181. 
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